
UUFLG Gathering Guidelines for Covid Safety 

Effective February 14, 2023 
Based largely on California Department of Public Health with input from 

the Covid Act Now website and UUA Covid guidelines 
Recommended by the UUFLG Covid-19 Task Force 

(Donna Brewer, Mark Ditzler, Katie Rall) 

Indoor Service (large gathering) 
• Everyone must be vaccinated fully and boosted (if eligible) 
• Masks optional, but strongly encouraged, N-95 masks 

preferred, or double masking recommended 
• Social distancing encouraged (each family may sit together) 
• Seating limited to 50% of maximum posted in any space 
• Masks encouraged while singing 
• Turn on HVAC prior to service (warm or cool air) 

Indoor Meetings (small gatherings) 
• Masks optional, but strongly encouraged  
• Social distancing optional but encouraged 
• Masks encouraged while singing 

Outdoor Gathering 
• Masks optional 
• No social distancing required 
• Masks encouraged while singing 

Youth Education 
• Masks optional for both children and adults during RE 
• Maximize outdoor instruction 


